
From: j h <yodacosmo@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 3:51 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Cudahy Farms zoning 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I’d like to just take a little bit of your time and express my concerns about rezoning. This proposed giant 
destruction of a beautiful natural resource on this side of town is a huge mistake.  
 
I’ve lived on this side of town the majority of my life (42 years old). So I’ve witnessed first hand its 
decline as more and more of these multi family buildings have gone up. 
 
As they have been built there has been a consistent theme. Crime and poverty has risen. Businesses 
have left the area e.g. Northridge Mall, Walgreens, Pick n Save, Olive Garden, Target, and Half Price 
Books. Noise pollution has increased as well as littering and dumping.  
 
Adding even more of these buildings will not have the positive impact that we need in this area. We 
need businesses to return and better employment opportunities for the community. We need it 
restored back to how it once was with places to shop and dine. There are far too many other empty 
buildings that could be developed for housing. Instead of destroying land that 100s of animals use as 
there habitat. And that could be used for strengthening the existing community not adding well over 
1143 new members to it.  
 
Having Grown up here this land means a lot to me. As a kid playing in the fields with my friends and 
exploring the beautiful forests. It was a great childhood. This land deserves to be preserved just like 
Michael Cudahy wanted. I ask that the city not allow this land to be developed or allow the negative 
impact that this development will have on the existing community. 
 
Thank you for your time and I hope you make the correct choice that will help the existing community. 
 
Best regards, 
Justin Hartley 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

 

 


